2011 Hampshire Youth Games Results.
June 11th, Aldershot.

Seven Judo teams from across Hampshire competed at the Hampshire Youth Games. The games were held in Aldershot and included Judo as one on the twenty sports after not being included for a number of years.
The five player teams were selected from local participation events held in the local authority areas. The areas that participated were:

East Hampshire
Winchester
Gosport
Fareham
Basingstoke & Deane
Rushmoor
Portsmouth

On the day competition was fierce yet friendly. Coaches, Team Managers and Referees meet prior to the event starting and agreed a code of conduct that was suitable for the youngsters participating. The was followed by all players and officials which helped the day be a success.
The event was fought as a “Round-Robin” so all teams competed against every other team. This allowed all teams to play all day and provided chances for all players on all teams to play.
It also resulted in an incredibly close competition, with Gold and Silver medal positions being decided in the very last fight at the end of the day!

Results:
Gold: Basingstoke & Deane
 Silver: Gosport
 Bronze: Winchester, Fareham, East Hampshire

The Fair Play/Spirit of Judo award was presented to young Tom Howell of Rushmoor who competed with great spirit against much taller opponents all day. His performance caught the attention of several coaches who unprompted recommended that he receive recognition.
Three young people on the Hampshire Talented Athletes Scheme opened the event with short talks inspiring the participating children. The HTAS athletes also presented the medals to the medalists.
A large round of applause was given in thanks to the table officials and referees who ran the event and ensured everyone had a great day. Mr Steve Lainsley was also presented a gift in thanks for his running the scoreboard at all seven events that made up the event. Two medals were also presented to the St Johns Ambulance staff who worked all day at the event in thanks for treating the bumps and knocks some players took, including one youngster who suffered a suspected spinal injury but thankfully was given the all clear later by Hospital staff.
The event was a great success and without the support, time and energy of the Judo volunteers, local authority sport development staff and Sport Hampshire staff we would not have been able to give the children the sporting experience they have had.
A big thank you to all involved!
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